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Heath W. Renninger 
Superintendent 

Good afternoon everyone, 

The Governor of Pennsylvania along with the Department of Education (PDE) announced today that 

all schools in the commonwealth will remain closed through at least April 6 as a result of the COVID-

19 response efforts. The closure order could be extended beyond April 6 if necessary to save lives and 

stop the spread of COVID-19. 

Under the new timeline, school would reopen on April 7 for two days to allow school administrators, 

teachers, and other staff time to prepare classrooms, set up cafeterias, schedule transportation and 

arrange other business operations. Students would return to school on April 9, unless extending the 

closure is needed in response to the situation with the virus at that time. 

As stated in prior communications, the Pine Grove Area School District will take the time needed to 

evaluate this decision and provide additional details specific to our school district over the next few 

days. Please continue to check your email, our website and Facebook pages during this time. Thank 

you for your continued patience. Please stay safe. 

All my best, 

Heath W. Renninger, Superintendent 

 

 


